
Revisions to Maine's Standard Offer RFB Issued August 2, 1999

Issue Date Change

August 4, 1999 Central Maine Power Company's residential load profile
data contains an error.  The profiles were removed from the
web site at 8:30 a.m. on August 4.  New profiles will be
placed on the web site as soon as possible (anticipate
August 5).

August 4, 1999 CMP's small non-residential load profile contains an error
during some months in 1998.  The profiles were removed
at 4:00 on August 4, and will likely be replaced on August 5.

August 9, 1999 Line losses in the RFB for Maine Public Service Company
were listed without seasonal differentiation.  For settlement
purposes, MPS's line losses will be seasonally differentiated.
MPS's seasonally differentiated line losses are:

 Winter          Summer
Transmission 2.65% 1.61%
Subtransmission 3.66% 2.81%
Primary 5.12% 4.28%
Secondary 8.09% 7.66%

August 16, 1999 The license application form has been revised to clarify
standard offer provider financial requirements.  The form
contained in the RFB is adequate, but the new form may be
easier to complete.  The new form may be found on the
MPUC web site www.state.me.us/mpuc/ch305web.htm.


